To: Members,

Public Works and Infrastructure Committee

Re: TMP Update - Information – Alternative Transportation

RECOMMENDATIONS OF THE ENVIRONMENT ADVISORY COMMITTEE - MAY 1, 2014

That City Administration be requested to reinforce the elements of the TMP that encourage multi-faceted alternative forms of transportation in all seasons.

ENVIRONMENT ADVISORY COMMITTEE - MAY 1, 2014

The Environment Advisory Committee, at its meeting held on May 1, 2014, considered a communication regarding TMP Update - Information – Alternative Transportation, followed by a presentation from the Administration (attached as Appendix A). After discussion, the Committee adopted the following resolution:

That the Public Works and Infrastructure Committee request that City Administration reinforce the elements of the TMP that encourage multi-faceted alternative forms of transportation in all seasons.

Michael Berry, Sharon Rodenbush, Chris Yost, Adam Sperling and Wayne Gosselin were present during the consideration of this communication.

Respectfully submitted,

ENVIRONMENT ADVISORY COMMITTEE

Linda Leeks, Secretary

Linda Leeks